
 
 

            

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

It has come to my attention that some of our Nursery parents were not receiving the 

school text messages due to technical issues with our text provider. Our message service 

is our primary way of communication with parents during the current Coronavirus 

enforced closure. Mrs Hollywood has posted suggested learning activities for Nursery 

pupils in our Home learning tab on our school website. The link is 
https://www.stpatrickspscullyhanna.com/parent-area/home-learning/?class=8 
 
The password to enter this area online is cullyhanna2020 

 

I apologise if you have not received our messages informing you of the suggested 

activities and invite you to view the Nursery activities section. Please also view the 

letters section in the parent’s area to view any letters you may have missed. I will ensure 

all parents receive the messages moving forward.  

 

We would love to see some pictures of your child at work or play so we can share them 

online in our weekly news. Please view previous pictures on the news section. Pictures can 

be sent to bhollywood665@c2kni.net to be included in any future news.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

P.Quinn 
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